
We Value Your Feedback! 

Dear [Client's Name], 

Thank you for trusting us with the care of [Pet's Name] during your recent absence. We hope that 

both you and your furry friend were happy with our service. 

To help us improve and provide the best service possible, we would greatly appreciate your 

feedback. Please take a moment to share your thoughts by answering the following questions: 

• How satisfied were you with our pet sitting services? 

• Did our sitter meet your expectations? 

• What did you appreciate the most? 

• Is there anything we could improve? 

Your feedback is invaluable to us, and we look forward to continuing to serve you and your pets 

in the future! 

Thank you for your time. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Pet Sitting Service Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


